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I oppose the proposal for a semi conductor plant next to Charbonneau. It would 

definitely affect the quality of life.  Plus there is zero infrastructure to support this 

endeavor.  The roads are already clogged in Wilsonville and on Miley road at peak 

times. There is no mass transit available to Wilsonville. There is a passenger train the 

connects to Max in Beaverton. But the passenger train shares a track with freight 

trains. The passenger train DOES NOT RUN FOR ABOUT  FOUR HOURS MID 

DAY.  There is no infrastructure to support this! 


